
NEW
FILE

BEG
l!)o

NS



I

THE

ALLAN C. BARNRS, M. D.
● TNZCOLOOt ST4B9TC?RlCtAWlN<MlCV

IVAN L. IICNNC= JR., M, Q.

?ATHOLOS1S7.1N<MICF

Dr. William Stewart

/ “,< ,<’,#; ___

JOHNS HOPKINS HO SPITAU:,.4’,. \*L-
@“

BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21205

RUSSELL A. NELSON. M. D.
●REsIDENT

QKORGE D. zUIDEMA. M. D.
9UR0E0N-l N-CHIEF

ROBERT E. cOOKE, M. D.
PCOIATRICIAN.lN.CHIC?

A. McOEHEC HARVKY, M. D.

●MVS:CIAN.IN.CM18V

DAVID L. EVCRUART

ADMINISTRATOR

December 10, 1965

A. EDWARD MAUMENEE. M. O.

0? M7MALMOL061ST.IN-CMIC?

RUSSELL H. MORtlAN, M. D.
RAOIOLOOISt-tN.CNfCP

JOEL CLKCS, M, Q.

●8YCMIATR19T.IN.C NICF

Surgeon General of ‘
‘lhe United States
Department of Health,
Education and Welfare

,

Washington, D. C.

Dear Doctor Stewart:

In behalf of the American Heart Association I wish to thank you for inviting
me and Dr. James Warren to your meeting at the National Institutes of Health yesterday
afternoon, Thursday, December 9th.

We are extremely pleased with the first draft of the regulations. May we urge
you and your Advisory Committee to keep the regulations as broad and as flexible as
possible, with the maximum possible control with the’ local committees. The great
variation in the conditions throughout our country makes flexibility in the various programs
highly desirable. The success of the ‘re@onal prqgrams will ultimately depend upon the
spirit and the determination with which the various local committees undertake the task.
The more flexible the regulations are in d~velopment of the various programs to meet
local needs, the greater will be the enthusiasm’ of the participants to make the programs
a success.

I trust you will be so kind as to keep ~s informed of these regulations as they
become formalized and advise us when they are published in the federal registry, before

“they become law. ,
s

/’ Mdst sincerely,

HBT:k

Helen B. Taussig, M.D.
President, American Heart Association


